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Welcome to the 2019-2020 Pilot Year!! 
 

I am very honored to have the privilege to serve as 
your Georgia District Governor.  I am looking 
forward to working with a great group of women on 
the DAC/DEC as well. 
 

For my emblem this year, I have chosen the shoe, 
and the theme of “Walking Together in Friendship 
and Service.”  In choosing this theme I see that 
everyone of us in one form or another wear a 
different pair of shoes daily depending on what our 
job or activity for the day will be.  Regardless of 
what shoe we wear we always have the 
opportunity to promote Pilot International, Georgia 
District and Anchors wherever we go. 
 

This year as we “Walk Together” I have a focus of 
Recruit, Retain and Regain membership.  Recruit 
new members through club visits and inviting them 
to projects to actually see what we do other than 
when we have monthly meetings.  Retain our 
current members by being diligent to mentor new 
members and keep all members involved and up to 
date.  Regain members that for various reasons left 
the club, maybe the reason or reasons they left 
before are not valid anymore and they may just be 

waiting on someone to invite them back. 
 

We can obtain these goals while always promoting 
the A,B,C’s of Pilot.  I look forward to working with 
each Region, Club and Member in the coming 
year.  
 

Please share your membership ideas, service 
projects, fundraisers and upcoming events with the 
rest of the Georgia District so we may share the 
successes and ideas with one another.  Submit 
items to be included in the Governor’s Bulletin to 
jlackey@uga.edu. 
 

“Walking Together in Friendship and Service”,  

Jayne 

2019 – 2020 DAC/DEC 
 

Governor 
Jayne Lackey 
jlackey@uga.edu 
(706) 248-3555 

 

 
Governor-Elect 
Susan Harbin 
(706) 491-3575 
susanharbin59@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Secretary 
Jenni Overbey 
(770) 307-7900 
jennioverbey@bellsouth.net 

 

 
Treasurer 
Cathy Moorehead 
(706) 714-2048 
treknell25@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Lt. Gov.-Northeast 
Avaline Adams 
(706) 491-6198 
pch1381@netscape.net 

 
 

Lt. Gov.-Northwest 
Barbara Ridley 
(770) 617-4461 
hbridley@hotmail.com 

 
 

Lt. Gov.-East Central 
Beth Copeland 
(706) 495-2002 
mcnair.copeland@comcast.com 

 
 

Lt. Gov.-Southeast 
Durrett Moerman 
(901) 299-2122 
durrett333@hotmail.com 

 
 

Lt. Gov.-Southwest 
Lorena Perry 
(229) 424-5478 
lorenaperry42@yahoo.com 

 

GOVERNOR’S BULLETIN EDITOR 
Kirsten Jorgenson, (404) 202-6862  
kajorge@yahoo.com 
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MESSAGE FROM OUR GOVERNOR 
 

Governor Jayne visited the Pilot Club of 
Panama City’s yard sale on her vacation  

Governor Jayne installed to the Executive 
Board by PI President Deb Hayes  

2019-2020 PI Executive Board  

Sweetwater Pilots, Pat 
Garner & PG Jo Farish, 
practicing safety with new 
PI safety helmets 

mailto:jlackey@uga.edu
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Pilot Club 
 

Lothair Allen 
(1991-1992 Past Governor) 

 

West Point 
(Disbanded) 

 

Eleanor Law Deal 

 

Clayton 

Pilot/Family Club 
 

Cathy Gleaton (Dad) 
 

Monroe 
 

Shirley Green (Husband) 

 

Jones Co. 
 

Raynelle Roberson (Sister) 

 

Jones Co. 
 

Trilby Swenson 
 

Atlanta 

PILOT CLUB NAME 

Greta Tyson Adel 
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I'm back!  What a tremendous honor and blessing to have been 
invited to serve again as the inspirational leader for Gov. 
Jayne's year - "Walking Together in Friendship and Service" is 
the theme to guide us this Pilot year.  There are lots of different 
shoes out there and lots of different times that we will wear one 
type shoe over another; but the message of "walking together" 
takes on a whole new meaning when we "walk together" for Pilot 
- whether it be in a club meeting, a fund raiser or doing a 
project...when we walk together, we can - and we will - make a 
difference!  So as we start our year of "walking together", let me 
share this poem with you: 

Shoes 
(by Anonymous) 

 

My father has a pair of shoes 
So beautiful to see. 
I want to wear my father's shoes. 
They are too big for me. 
 

My baby brother has a pair 
As cunning as can be. 
My feet won't go into that pair. 
They are too small for me. 
 

There's only one thing that I can do 
Till I get small or grown. 
If I want to have some fitting shoes 
I'll have to wear my own. 

JoAnn 
Inspirational leader 
akersjoann@gmail.com 

In Loving Remembrance! The Georgia 
District extends our deepest sympathies 
to those who have lost loved ones. 
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SW Lt. Governor 
 

Lorena Perry 

July 14 
The word leadership is defined as the action of leading a 
group of people or an organization. An unknown author 
writes, “Leadership is not a position or title; it is action and 
example.” 
 

This year as we “Walk Together in Friendship and 
Service” into our communities, we will use leadership 
skills to guide our Clubs.  It is important that we remember 
our Code of Ethics, mission, purpose and goal as we 
serve those within our individual Clubs and throughout our 
communities. Watch your Club flourish when you utilize 
members strengths, listen to their ideas, keep members 
informed and unified?  These helpful tips will serve as a 
guide to assist your club as you prepare for a successful 
Pilot year!  

Doretta 
Leadership Coordinator 
broughtongd@gmail.com 

 

INSPIRATIONAL MESSAGE 
 

Prayer & Praises 
 

Please send your notifications and if you would 
like to receive the notifications to: 

 
JoAnn (akersjoann@gmail.com) 

 

Georgia District, Pilot International 2019-20 
Memorial Forms need to go to: 

 

Jayne Lackey 
GA District Governor 

jlackey@uga.edu 
 

JoAnn Akers 
Inspirational Leader 

akersjoann@gmail.com 
 

Lt. Governor (for your region) 

 
Past Governors/Past PI 

Presidents 
 

Pat Jarvis 
July 3 

 

Ann Adams 

July 16 

Past Governors 
 

Jacque Kristoff McDonald 
July 9 

 

Cynthia Spearman 
July 22 

 

Shirley King 
(2011-2012 SC District) 

July 29 

LACING OUR SHOES WITH LEADERSHIP 
 

GA District Pilots at PI Convention in Chicago 

CSRA Pilot Club achieved PI President 
Karen Cupit's challenge of 15% growth.  
Club President PG Shirley King receives 
the certificate 
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THE MISSION OF PILOT 
INTERNATIONAL IS:  Pilot 
International’s mission is to 
influence positive change in 
communities throughout the 
world.  To do this, we come 
together in friendship and 
service, focusing on 
encouraging brain safety 
and health and supporting 
those who care for others. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

August 15, 2019 
2018-19 Financial Records Audit 

Audit Committee (Club and 
District) 

 

August 15, 2019 
Plans of Work 

Governor, Governor Elect, Region 
Lt. Governor 

 

August 15, 2019 
Governor’s Cup Award  

Judy Jackson (Awards Jury Chair) 
75 Azalea Trail 

Carrollton, GA 30116 
Copy Governor, Governor Elect, 

Region Lt. Governor 

 
 

 

Jayne Lackey 
Governor 

Pilot Club of Madison County 
 

I am retired from the University of 
Georgia, 30 years. 

 

My husband Randy is also retired from the University 
of Georgia, 38 years.  We now raise cattle, doesn’t 
sound like retired does it?? 
 

We have a daughter and a son, both married and we 
have 2 granddaughters, one in college (our 
daughters) and one that just completed kindergarten 
(our sons). 
 

I enjoy Pilot and all it stands for and have made 
MANY lifelong friends along the way. 
 

I do enjoy spending time with family, shopping (as is 
shown with the shoes I have accumulated), the 
beach, the mountains, fishing and just going in 
general, Randy says if the car is running, I am ready 
to go (nothing wrong with that). 

 

Susan Harbin 
Governor-Elect 

Pilot Club of Lavonia 
 

Hello Pilots. As your 2019-2020 
Governor-elect, I would like to tell you a little about 
myself.  I recently served as 2018-19 Northeast 
Region Lt. Governor.  I served two other times at the 
Georgia District level.  I was GA District Treasurer for 
past Governor Patricia Whatley and past Governor 
Judy Jackson (2013-15) and GA District Secretary 
one term for past Governor Patricia Canup (2006-
07).  At the time of my retirement, I was 
CFO/Treasurer of Patterson Pump Company located 
in Toccoa, Ga I had a wonderful career and was 
lucky to be able to retire early.  
 

My husband, Harold and I have a blended family.  
Our son Kevin and his wife Beth have two daughters, 
Blaire and Brynn, who are in elementary school.  Our 
daughter April has a daughter, Elaina, who is in 
college and a son, Zachary, who is now working.  We 
are members of Lavonia First United Methodist 
church.  We volunteer with the community food bank, 
Power of Hope, and our respective credit unions.  I 
am also an advisory board member of Northeast 
Georgia Healthcare Systems.   
 

Pilot has been so good to me.  I have made lifelong 
friendships.  Each time I go to fall council, district 
convention or our International Leadership 
Conference, I feel like I am going to visit family. I love 
that I learn something each time I am with other 
Pilots.  I am so excited for this New Year and can’t 
wait to see what is in store for us walking together in 
friendship and service. 

 

Jenni Overbey 
Secretary 

Pilot Club of Winder 
 

My name is Jenni Overbey and I am 
happy to serve as Georgia District Secretary this 
year.   
 

I have been a member of the Pilot Club of Winder for 
31 years, and I believe in what Pilot is and in what we 
do.  I have served in all positions in my club and am 
currently club treasurer.  I also served as NE Region 
Lt. Gov. for two years and that was truly an honor.   
 

I am an Army Brat and started my journey in 
Germany, when my Dad was stationed there.  I have 
lived in many different states and attended 12 
different schools from kindergarten through college, 
which provided me with many life lessons.  
 

I have been married to my husband (and Pilot), Tery, 
for 38 years and we have one daughter and one 
granddaughter.  We are so happy that their family live 
less than two miles from us.   
 

Thank you for placing your trust in me to keep 
accurate records for our District for the 2019 – 2020 
year 

 

Connie Moorehead 
Treasurer 

Pilot Club of Oconee County 
 

I am Cathy Moorehead, 2019-2020 Georgia District 

Treasurer.  I have been married for 46 years.  I have two adult married 

daughters.  One in Minneapolis with her 6 year old grandson and one in 

Birmingham with her 8 month old grandson.  I am an Elder and Sunday 

School teacher at First Christian Church in Watkinsville.  I enjoy singing, 

going to the beach, traveling in general, playing with my grandsons and 

three cats.  I have been in Pilot for 10 years.  I work fulltime as office 

manager for a dental office. 
DEC/DAC at Council of Leaders in Chicago  

GA Pilots getting ready to work 
on the PI Service Projects 
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Durrett Moerman 
SE Region Lt. Governor 

Pilot Club of Brunswick 
 

Good Morning Pilots – Welcome to our new Pilot year.  It looks to 

be the best year yet.  When I joined Pilot (a million years ago), 

you were invited to a meeting and then let left hanging while the 

club discussed and voted on you!  I joined the Brunswick Club in 

1977 and was told a Pilot never says no – so immediately was 

put to work.  At this point, I have been a member of five different 

clubs and have held every office in the club.  I have served on 

numerous District committees as well as been District Chaplain 

and Anchor Coordinator.  My favorite position was Navigator 

Chair for International Convention, which I did for many years.  

We had fun while you Pilots were in meetings.  Married with four 

children, my family has been totally involved attending meetings, 

conventions, and helping with projects and fundraising.  Pilot is a 

family tradition and one we all enjoy!  

 

 

Lorena Perry 
SW Region Lt. Governor 

Pilot Club of Ocilla-Irwin County 

 
I am honored to serve as Lt Governor of SW Region.  I am 
looking forward to club visits and hope you will invite me to 
your Projects and Fund Raisers.  I am committed to 
working with each Pilot Club in SW Region and Georgia 
District. 
 

I live in Fitzgerald however I am a member of the PC of 
Ocilla-Irwin County.  I have been a member of Pilot for 14 
years.  I am retired from AT&T and JC Penney.  After I 
retired I worked at Dianne's Fashion in Ocilla for a number 
of years.  I am a cancer survivor and I have been cancer 
free for 8 years.  I enjoy being a member of the PC of 
Ocilla-Irwin County and working on their many Projects 
and Fund Raisers.  I also enjoy shopping, playing bridge 
and working with my church. 
 

This is going to be a great year for SW Region as we are 
WALKING TOGETHER IN FRIENDSHIP AND SERVICE.  
I know SW Region will have a great year as each Pilot 
Club work together to achieve their goals and plans for 
2019-2020. One of my goals for SW Region for the 
coming year is attract new member for our clubs.  I also 
look forward to a great year of fellowship and service. 

 

Beth Copeland 
EC Region Lt. Governor 

Pilot Club of CSRA 
 

Greetings, Georgia Pilots.  
 

I am pleased to be able to serve the East Central region of the 
Georgia District.  I live in Augusta and have been a Pilot for 33 
years.  I have served on the BrainMinders Committee for Pilot 
International. My husband and I have enjoyed many years of Pilot 
and other volunteer activities together.  We enjoy travel, both in 
the US and abroad.  I hope to make many new Pilot friends as I 
visit the clubs of this region.  I look forward to learning about your 
clubs and working together to create a stronger Pilot organization. 

 

 

Avaline Adams 
 NE Region Lt. Governor 

Pilot Club of Lavonia 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the Northeast 
Region – Lt. Governor and a proud member of the Pilot Club of Lavonia.  I 
retired in September, 2017 after 20 years of service with First Citizens Bank 
as Branch Manager and Loan Officer with a total of 40 years in the business 
sector.   I loved my banking career, but I absolutely love retirement.  I now 
have an opportunity to spend more time with my family and friends that I 
cherish.   
 

My husband, Larry and I live on a farm outside the small rural town of 
Carnesville where he grows beef cattle.  Larry retired after 30 years with 
American Airlines as a Pilot and returned to farming, his second love.  We 
have 2 grandchildren that live very close by, Willow, 10 and Shiloh, 7 that I 
get to spend lots of time with and love it!   Larry and I enjoy exploring parts 
of the United States we have never seen and look forward to seeing even 
more in the coming years. 
 

I am very excited to serve as your Lt. Governor for NE Region.  I look 
forward to club visits and getting to know each club and members more.  
Please invite me to your projects and fundraisers as they are planned 
throughout the year. 
 

It’s going to be a great year, “Walking Together in Friendship and Service”. 

 

Barbara Ridley 
NW Region Lt. Governor 
Pilot Club of Haralson County 

 

Hi, I’m Barbara Ridley, a member of the Pilot club of Haralson County.  I 
joined Pilot club several years ago because I was interested in the GA 
Artist with Disabilities project.  Our local club did not do that project but we 
do sponsor an artist every year. 
 

I live in Haralson County near Tallapoosa GA where my husband of 46 
years (now deceased) and I raised our family. I retired as the Tax 
Commissioner of Haralson County at the end of 2016.  I have been 
working on my bucket list to travel and become more active in Pilot. 
 

Over the years I have held the offices of President, President Elect, 
Treasurer, Secretary and Director several times.  It has been a great 
experience and I have learned so much from our many projects. 
 

I am very excited to serve as the NW Lt Governor this coming year.  I’m 
looking forward to visiting and working with each club as soon as possible. 
 

My goal for Pilot in the coming year is attracting new members who share 
the Pilot International interest in community service as we make new 
friends and have fun. 
 

Do more, care more, bring more. 

 


